CHAMPAIGN URBANA CITIZENS FOR PEACE AND JUSTICE

APUBLIC FORUM

THE COUNTY BOARD’S PROPOSAL TO SPEND §20 MILLION ON ANEW JAIL

SPEAKERS:

CAROL AMMONS, COUNTY BOARD MEMBER WHO OPPOSES
THE JAIL PROPOSAL

MEMBERS OF DECARCERATE MONROE COUNTY, A GROUP
THAT STOPPED A SIMILAR PROPOSAL IN BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA

COMMUNITY MEMBERS The Champaign County Board proposes to spend
$20 million on new jail cells. If you think there are
better ways to use taxpayers’ money, come and

make your voice be heard!

Where: Urbana City Council
Chambers
400 S. Vine Street
When: Friday, May 11, 2012
Time: 6PM




